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The BRS Travel Award helped me in attending the joint BRS/BORS meeting in Cardiff. As I have a background in archaeology/anthropology, attending the conference was an attempt to widen my horizon and get more involved with research outside of my own discipline. The poster sessions were particularly fruitful, as they allowed me to easily meet researchers with shared interests while working in completely different disciplines, using completely different research approaches. I am confident that some of these laid the foundations for potential future collaborations. 
The New Investigator session was one of the highlights of the conference, as I have many questions that are not normally discussed in my own discipline. There was an informal atmosphere in which any career-related questions could be asked, and this turned out to be more effective than I anticipated. I think it has defined to the way in which I will approach my search for a job after my PhD.
The conference was a great experience and let me learn about the newest developments from both early career researchers as well as established names in the field of bone research. I had a great time and are already looking forward to next year.
